
Westerville Model Aeronautics Association 

Meeting Minutes 

February 10, 2025 

 
The meeting was called to order by club president Gary Smith at the First Presbyterian Church in Westerville. 

Approximately 18 members were present. 

 

Minutes from the January meeting were read and approved. It was noted that after the meeting was closed, the 

date of the Columbus Scale Classic was changed to Saturday August 16 and Sunday August 17. All other dates 

remain as planned in January. 

 

The club treasury update was provided by the club secretary from the treasurer’s report. Bills are current, and 

the club treasury is in good shape with adequate funds in the checking account and a CD accounts. A second 

CD has been opened to take advantage of current interest rates. 

 

Old Business 

 

Nothing new to report on the training program proposal in conjunction with FMS. The working group will 

continue working on a proposal for a more formal training program. 

 

The solar power station proposed by club member Bob Rankin I still pending the return of better weather. Plans 

will be made to move forward with the installation of a mounting pole, possibly in conjunction with field clean-

up day. 

 

New Business 

The club welcomed several new and potential new members by doing an around-the-room stand and introduce 

yourself session. Welcome to all new and returning members 

 

Several club members gave brief discussion regarding winter projects including Gary Smith, Rick Robbins, Jim 

Hingst and Lewis Gorre. 

 

The next club meeting will be Monday March 10, 7pm at the church in Westerville. 

 

There being no further club business the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Dave Dumond 

WMAA Secretary  


